Benwick Primary School

High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PEL5 OXA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk
22-May-18

Dear Parents/Carers

FOR CHILDREN WHO WILL BE IN YEARS 4,5 & 6 NEXT YEAR
RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO KINGSWOOD - FRIDAY 24 to SUNDAY 26 MAY 2019

We know this is a little early but we are hoping this will help you to spread the cost of this
residential trip to the Kingswood Centre, West Runton, Cromer, Norfolk. The school has
provisionally booked a residential trip for our current year 3, 4 & 5 pupils, for 3 days from Friday
24 until Sunday 26 May 2019. This will be the first weekend of the half-term.

The coutrse Is entitled ‘Adventure’ and although the programme is not finalised, Adventure
activities include caving, archery, abseiling, and the Leap of Faith.

The cost of the trip will be approximately £140 (including coach travel) if 30 children go on the
trip. If fewer children go the price will rise! The £140 includes all meals, accommodation,
activities and transportation. |realise that this cost is substantial; however, | fully believe it is a
very worthwhile experience. It gives the children a chance to challenge themselves physically and
develop team and leadership skills.

if your child is in receipt of pupil premium please see Mrs North.
To secure your child’s place please fill in the form attached and send a deposit of £20 into school

by Friday 8" June 2018. Please make cheques payable to Benwick Primary School. The
outstanding payments will need to be paid by the following dates:

> £30 by Friday 6" July.

» £30 by Friday 21* September.
» £30 by Friday 2™ November.
$ £30 by Friday 25" January.

Reminders of these dates will be sent outto parents 1 week before payment is due. If you would
like to pay weekly please contact the school office and a payment card will be issued.

Please note:
Once the deposit has been paid only in exceptional circumstances will Kingswood be able to return
any monies paid by you for your child/children if the are unable to go, e.g. changing their mind. If

we are unable to fill the place you may be asked to pay the full cost of the trip.

(Cont’d...)



There will be a meeting nearer the time to inform you of all the activities that will be taking place
and other information that will be needed for the trip. In the meantime you can go to the
Kingswood website - www.kingswood.co.uk/parents and you will be able to look at the
accommodation and activities that the children can take part in. If you would like to discuss this
matter further please contact me through the school office.

Yours sincerely

f
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Mrs J. North
Headteacher

Please detach the form below and return to the school office:

ot ] .

RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO KINGSWOQOOD - FRIDAY 24" to SUNDAY 26™ MAY 2019

| would like my child/children........ce. vevvarennea SRR veverenetsaeen s seasisaes rerinerere et peneasseans coveenen 1O
attend the residential trip to Kingswood in May next year.

| enclose the deposit of....cceeveiinee rocash/chegue to secure my child/children a place.
i understand that the remaining instalments will be paid no later than following dates:
£30 by Friday 6" July.

£30 by Friday 21* September.

£30 by Friday 2™ November.
£30 by Friday 25" January.

YV VYV

Signed...ccccounee R wereersenans rereeareens srerarsenans oo RTP— <. parent/carer

Please print your name clearly........... vevveesines ceverenersmeare s nenarias vevrene e reverserennarentsesaesaenes .




